
The Student Wellbeing Hub (https://studentwellbeinghub.edu.au/parents/) is a great resource for 
parents to access for ideas to support children with their health and wellbeing. With COVID-19 now 
being in our community and students dealing with needing to isolate or stay home for long periods 
of time, their mental health may be impacted. On this website, you can explore many topics to find 
information, advice and strategies for supporting your child’s wellbeing and safety. There are also 
sections for students to access, to help them with keeping their minds and bodies healthy, being safe 
online and much more!  

Click on the following link which will take you to the website or google “student wellbeing hub.” Use 
the “parents explore” tab to search for topics that may be helpful to you and your child can click on 
the “students explore” tab for resources that may interest them. Teachers will be placing the link on 
their Class Connect pages also.  

Please see some ideas to help with reducing stress and contact numbers for health and support. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


